
Riddell Home and School Movie Nights start this Thursday evening,  featuring the movie The
Santa Claus.

- FREE event
- 6:45 doors open, movie 7:00-8:50pm.
- Snacks and pizza available for purchase while supplies last
- parental/caregiver supervision required, no drop offs please.
- Volunteers are not responsible for supervising attendees.
- At the end of the movie, join us to vote for what our next movie will be in January.

See you this Thursday!


